
From: Vigneault, Christine
To: Attwala, Pravina
Subject: A072/20 - Addendum (Letter of Support)
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 9:06:11 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Yuriy Lee 
Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 3:38 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Cc: 
Subject: [External] Oct 01, 2020 Hearing shed and gazebo, 21 Lacrosse Trail, Kleinburg, ON

To whom this letter concerns,

We are Yuriy and Natalia Li, residing at 17 Lacrosse Trail, are direct neighbors of the Silva’s family residing at 21
Lacrosse Trail. We have no objection in their request to maintain outdoor shed and gazebo in its current size, despite
the city of Vaughan’s opposition due to the by laws currently in place. We are certain that their investments in home
improvement will positively impact our neighborhood.
If you have any further questions, please call us at .

Regards,

Yuriy and Natalia Li
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